
As the summer 
dragged on, most of the lawyers left 
Washington and cones  
tinued working for 
the Commission only on a very limited 
part-time basis. 
All five senior 
lawyers - Adams, 
Coleman, Ball, 
Hubert, and Jenner, in that order - had 
returned to their 
private practices 
and made virtually 
no contribution to 
the writing of the 
final Report. 
--ENQUEST,p.25 


